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Julie Dennett,  
Committee Secretary, 
Senate Legal and Constitutional Committee, 
PO Box 6100,  
Parliament House,  
Canberra, ACT, 2600. 
The proposal to dump nuclear waste at Muckaty is a disgraceful move. 
Certainly we need a site for nuclear waste but Australia can surely learn from 
past problems with nuclear contamination (Maralinga for one, still far from 
safe for the aboriginals whose land it is.
Lucas Hts waste shouldn't be carted across the country but surely using best 
practice containment, stored nearby where it can be monitored properly
 
 
 
John Darby MB BS  
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